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Notice to skippers No. 18/2021 

 

Pursuant to Article 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of 20 July 2017, Water Law  
(Dz. U. /Journal Of Laws/ of 2021, item 624) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on inland 
navigation (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2019, item 1568 as amended), the "Polish Waters" National Water 
Holding – Regional Water Management Board in Białystok would like to announce that: 

in accordance with the permit of 9 July 2021 issued by the Director of the Office of Inland Navigation in 

Bydgoszcz, ref. No.: Gż.426.18.2021, the "LOTTO NETTA CUP 2021 Water Ski Jumping Competition" will 

be held on the Netta River in Augustów on 23 and 24 July 2021;  

and 

in accordance with the permit of 9 July 2021 issued by the Director of the Office of Inland Navigation in 

Bydgoszcz, ref. No. Gż.426.19.2021, the "Polish Championship in water skiing behind a motorboat in the 

trick water skiing discipline" will be held on the Netta River in Augustów on the 24 and 25 of July 2021. 

Accordingly, the following restrictions will be in place on the Netta River: 

− the navigation waterway marked by green and red buoys will be shifted until 26 July 2021,  

− part of the Netta River will be closed for navigation and marked with yellow buoys, 

Furthermore, the organiser will provide safety boats marked with red flags for the duration of the 

training sessions and competitions – if required, their crews will inform you that entering the closed 

area is prohibited.  

It is recommended to exercise particular caution on the Netta River, pay attention to the markings, 

as well as follow the announcements and information provided by the organiser.  

For more information on navigational conditions, please contact the Catchment Area Management 

 in Augustów from Monday to Friday, 7.00 a.m. – 3.00 p.m. (phone number: 87 643 28 07)  

or the Hydrotechnical Facility Manager (phone number:  532 032 726) or refer to the news published on 

the website: bialystok.water.gov.pl in the "Notices to Skippers" tab. 
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